















February 2025 Cato Community Newsletter

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES COM

The new year has begun, and everyone seems to be settling back into their routines. Many of you are glad to have the busyness of the holidays behind you and many are glad to be feeling better. A few of you continue to struggle with illness. I hope that changes soon.

February is the shortest month; however, it has many days of observance. We have combined three of them (National Snack Food Month, Super Bowl, and National Pizza Day) for one great giveaway that can be enjoyed during the game.

Don't forget to observe the day of love with your special person or people.

- Tammey Thomas (704-825-2946)

"Love doesn't make the world go round; love is what makes the ride worthwhile."

-- Audrey Hepburn





To celebrate the upcoming combo of Super Bowl, National Snack Food Month & National Pizza Day, we are hosting an epic giveaway! Return entry below by February 5th.

NAME:	_
PHONE:	_
ADDRESS:	_

Congrats to the winners of our Panera **Bread giveaway for National Bagel Day!**

Wendy Martin & Cheryl Ellsworth



Next bulk pickup April 17th Schedule vard waste pickup with City of Belmont 704-825-0507

211 IS HERE TO Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800

Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911



Follow Us! @catohomes